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A Resolution Of The City Commission Of The City Of Hollywood, Florida, Authorizing The
Appropriate City Officials To Execute Attached Utility Work By Highway Contractor Agreement
(No. 432323-1-52-02) Between Florida Department Of Transportation (FDOT) And The City
Of Hollywood, For The Adjustment Of Utility Sewer Manholes And Water Valves On SR A1A
From Monroe Street To Sheridan Street And To Approve Funding In The Amount Of
$55,944.00 (City Project No. 17-2141).

Staff Recommends: Approval of the attached Resolution

Explanation:
State Road A1A is on the State Highway System and is contained in the Florida Department
of Transportation's Adopted Work Program for roadway maintenance improvements in Fiscal
Year 2017.

The City of Hollywood together with the Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) desire
certain additional complete streets and roadway improvements to state road A1A to enhance
the corridor aesthetically and improve the pedestrian experience to include, but not limited to,
the reconstruction and realignment of existing curb, gutter, drainage structures, adjustment of
utility sewer manholes,  water valves, etc.

The City of Hollywood is responsible for the adjustment of forty (40) utility sewer manholes
and ninety-seven (97) water valves.

This utility sewer manholes and water valves adjustments are in the best interest of both the
City and the Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) and it would be practical,
expeditious and economical for FDOT to perform such activities in conjunction with the
FDOT's scheduled Rehabilitation and Resurfacing Project.

FDOT requires this understanding between the City and FDOT be formalized through the
execution of a FDOT Utility Work By Highway Contractor Agreement.

Funding for this project has been provided via Resolution No. R-2016-291 which continued
the appropriation for previously approved capital projects from FY2016 to FY2017.

The funding is available in account 42.4000.85889.536.006302.
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Recommended for inclusion on the agenda by:
Dr. Wazir Ishmael, City Manager
George R. Keller, Jr., ACM for Finance & Administration
Gus Zambrano, ACM for Sustainable Development
Steve Joseph, Director, Public Utilities
Paul Bassar, Director, Procurement & Contract Compliance
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